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)] Hawaii Trail & Access System

February 1, 1999

Virginia Goldstein, Planning Director
County of Hawaii

25 Aupuni Street

Hilo, HI 96720

Dear Ms. Goldstein:

Na Ala Hele has a vested interest in the roads and trails within the project area of Oceanside
1250. We are requesting that we be included on the referral list whenever there is a request from
Oceanside 1250 to the County of Hawaii that may affect or impact the negotiated 10' wide
alignment of the Old Government Road and the Cart Road alignment.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
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